
                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 You are cordially invited to attend our Kindergarten Information Night on Tuesday, May 

26, 2015 at 6:00 P.M. in our Notre Dame Elementary School Auditorium. This exciting evening 

will feature: 

 

 Artwork created by our Pre-school and Kindergarten students 

 

 Informative Presentation explaining our Notre Dame Elementary 

Kindergarten Program 

 

 Question and Answer session with teachers 

 

 Tour of Kindergarten classrooms 

 

 Light Refreshments 

 

Please plan on joining us! We look forward to meeting with you and partnering with you 

at this exciting time in your child’s life! 

 

 

    Sincerely, 

 

    Mrs. Mary Rossi, Principal 

    Mrs. Carol Polito, Asst. Principal 

               Mr. Jim Jones, Director of Enrollment Notre Dame Schools 

 

 


